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Building newsflash 
 

Reminder–New approved forms for the Building Act 1975 
commence on Monday 27 October 2008. 

 
Purpose 
Notification to building certifiers, local government officers and other industry stakeholders 
that the new approved forms for the Building Act 1975 (BA) take effect from 27 October 
2008. 
 
Background 
Newsflash 329 advised that revised BA forms were available on the Department of 
Infrastructure and Planning’s website.  
 
The new approved forms support the BA, the Building Regulation 2006 and the Integrated 
Planning Act 1997 and take effect from Monday 27 October 2008. The forms will be 
available on the department’s website www.dip.qld.gov.au under the heading ‘Approved 
forms for the Building Act 1975’. 
 

Number Title 
7 Building and Development Tribunals’ General Referee Statutory 

Declaration 
8 Building and Development Tribunals’ Notice of Election 
9 Application to vary the Building Act 1975 
10 Building and Development Tribunals’ Appeal Notice 
11 Certificate / Interim Certificate of Classification 
13 Application for Certificate of Classification for a building or structure built 

before 30 April 1998 / Change of Classification 
15 Compliance Certificate for building design or specification 
16 Inspection Certificate / Aspect Certificate / QBSA Licensee Aspect 

Certificate 
17 Final Inspection Certificate – swimming pools / swimming pool fencing 
18 Notice to the owner that a private certifier has been engaged 
19  Request for building information 
20 Lodgement of building work documentation 
21 Final Inspection Certificate 
22 Notice of discontinuance of engagement 

 
Contact for further information 
Department of Infrastructure and Planning 
Building Codes Queensland Division 
tel+61 7 3239 6369 
buildingcodes@dip.qld.gov.au

 
 

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this Newsflash is provided by the State of Queensland in good faith. The material is general in nature and before relying on the 
material in any important matter, users should carefully evaluate its accuracy, currency, completeness and relevance for their purpose. It is not intended as a substitute for 
consulting the relevant legislation or for obtaining appropriate professional advice relevant to your particular circumstances. The State of Queensland cannot accept 
responsibility or liability for any loss, damage, cost or expense you might incur as a result of the use of or reliance on information contained in this Newsflash. It is not intended 
to be, and should not be relied upon as the ultimate and/or complete source of information.
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